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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

National Tour of Peppa Pig Live! Returns to the Weinberg Center with All New Show  
 
FREDERICK, MD, April 8, 2019 — Nick Jr’s popular show Peppa Pig announces a new national tour 
Peppa Pig Live! Peppa Pig’s Adventure including a stop at the Weinberg Center for the Arts on 
Tuesday, September 17, 2019 at 6:00 PM.   
 
Tickets begin at $27.50 and may be purchased online at WeinbergCenter.org, by calling the Box 
Office at 301-600-2828, or in person at 20 West Patrick Street.   
 
Peppa Pig Live! is an all new action-packed live show featuring the characters from the animated 
Nick Jr TV series as life size puppets and costume characters in Peppa Pig’s Adventure! Children 
will join Peppa on an exciting camping trip to the woods with George and her school friends, 
including Pedro Pony, Suzy Sheep and Gerald Giraffe. With lunchboxes packed and Daddy Pig 
driving the bus, Peppa and friends are excited about their outdoor adventure, full of singing, 
dancing, games and surprises! 
 
Exclusive access is available with PEPPA PIG’S ADVENTURE PARTY PASS which includes one (1) 
premium seat in the first fifteen (15) rows of the venue to see Peppa Pig's Adventure, exclusive 
access to the Peppa Pig Campfire Party after the show, Campsite snack & beverages, Meet & greet 
photo opportunity with Peppa Pig cast by the campfire, One (1) exclusive Peppa Pig merchandise 
gift, On-site party concierge *Please note, all Peppa Pig Live ticketholders - both children and 
adults - are required to purchase a Party Pass in order to attend the Peppa Pig Campfire Party. 
 
A complete listing of artists and performers scheduled for the 2018-2019 season can be found at 
WeinbergCenter.org.  Information on the national tour can be found at peppapigliveus.com. For 
your convenience, photos of the live show can be found here. 
 
ABOUT THE WEINBERG CENTER FOR THE ARTS 
The Weinberg Center for the Arts is one of the region’s premier performing arts presenters, 
offering film, music, dance, theater, and family-focused programming. Located in the historic Tivoli 
movie theater in downtown Frederick Maryland, the Weinberg Center strives to ensure that the 
arts remain accessible and affordable to local and regional audiences alike. Weinberg Center 
events are made possible with major support from the City of Frederick, the Maryland State Arts 
Council, Plamondon Hospitality Partners, and other corporate and individual donors. 
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